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            07/10/2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware, we have been searching for our new headteacher for some time now. I am 

pleased to inform you that after a 3rd round of recruitment we have been successful. The Local 

Advisory Board and Children First Learning Partnership are delighted to have appointed Mrs 

Lorraine Jukes as Headteacher of Oxhey First School commencing on 1st January 2020. 

 

Lorraine brings with her a range of experience, enthusiasm and drive to lead our school and I 

know she will make a real difference to both Oxhey and our multi academy trust. She will 

shortly begin to join us for events, senior leadership and multi academy trust meetings in order 

to get to know everyone and to be able to ‘hit the ground running’ in January. 

 

Many thanks for your patience throughout this process and may I take the opportunity to thank 

all local advisory board members who have given up their time on 3 occasions to shortlist and 

interview candidates. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs A. Rourke Acting Headteacher 
 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs A Rourke 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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